
THE BUDGET SESSION OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUTEES ON OCTOBER 24, 

2023 AT VILLAGE HALL 61 FRONT ST., AT 5:00 P.M. 

 

PRESENT:  Mayor Moore, Trustees Warner, Strauss and O’Connor, C/T Budine, DC/T 

Shirkey and DPW Supervisor Steve Evans. 

ABSENT: Trustees Durning  

 

CT Budine presented the Board with the 2024-25 water/sewer budgets. She explained 

that the only increases were in wages and insurances. The budget will see an increase 

of $4.61 per quarter for a minimum water/sewer bill. The Board felt that that was 

reasonable. Prices of goods keep going up and we have no control of that.  

 

The next budget meeting will be at 6PM on November 14. 

 

MOTION#180/23-24 

A motion was made by Trustee O’Connor and seconded by Trustee Warner to adjourn 

at 5:17PM.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 


